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Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School  
Leasowes Avenue, Coventry, CV3 6BH 
Telephone:  024 7641 4515 
admin@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

www.bishopullathorne.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr C Billings 
 

 
Monday 17 July 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 

 
Year 12 enrolment and preparation for Sixth Form 
 
We hope that your child found our two days of induction useful and helpful. They will be able to 
confirm their A level choices on GCSE results and enrolment day on Thursday 24 August 2023 in 
B Block Hall. 
 
A bridging task has been set for each subject. Students are required to complete the bridging task 
in respect of their chosen subject during the summer break. These are to be submitted in their first 
lesson in September. The tasks can be found on our school website in alphabetical order by 
clicking onto the link, https://www.bishopullathorne.co.uk/yr11-bridging-tasks 
 
Year 12 students return to school on Tuesday 5 September 2023 at 8.40am and will meet in 
B Block Hall. 
 
Students have been made aware of our new business dress code. Please refer to the enclosed 
dress code information. This can also be found in the Sixth Form area on our school website. 
Students need to spend some time during the holiday ensuring that they have what is needed to 
comply with our dress code. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child in August on results/ enrolment day. 
 
The Sixth Form team wish you a happy and restful summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs P Casey 
Assistant Headteacher  

https://www.bishopullathorne.co.uk/yr11-bridging-tasks
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In addition to the above: 
 

 no hats or coats to be worn inside 

 no extreme hair or makeup 

 no headphones/ air pods to be worn outside of the Sixth Form area or library. 

 

Students who arrive at Sixth Form inappropriately or too casually dressed will be asked to 
return home to change and will need to make up for any learning time missed. 

 

 

Sixth Form dress code 

Standards of dress are an important part of the culture of our Sixth Form as Sixth Form students 

are regarded as role models for our school community. We are proud of our students’ professional 

appearance and have high expectations through our dress code. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Expected dress code  Additional guidance 
 Suit or smart tailored trousers.  No denim. 

 No casual trousers or leggings. 
 

 Smart skirt/ dress.   Skirts and dresses must be of an 
appropriate length. 

 No tube/ bandage skirt or bandage 
dress of any length.  

 

 Smart shirt with tie or smart blouse, (tie 
is optional in the summer term). 

 No polo shirt. 

 No t-shirts. 
 

 Smart shoes.  No trainers/ pumps/ mules/ sliders. 
 

 Smart jumper or cardigan (optional for 
the cold weather). 

 No sports top. 

 No hoodies/ sweatshirts.   

 No logos. 


